
Are you in need of before school care? 

The School District of Mauston has opened a licensed 

daycare called Eagle Care and is now offering before 

school care from 6:30am until the start of school.  If you 

have questions or would like to enroll your child/children 

please contact Stephany Georgeson @ 608-350-9058. 

We’re going to the Library! 

Starting in October we will be taking small 

groups to the Hatch Public Library. Students 

will be able to check out books and participate 

in an activity provided by the staff at the library.  

More information will be sent home soon about 

this great opportunity! 

EASP PROMISE = NO BORED KIDS 

ATTENDANCE  ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Eagle After School Program is 

funded through a grant.  The grant 

requires regular attendance to 

guarantee program funding.   

Please plan on attending 4 or more 

days a week. 

EASP Phone Numbers 

Grayside Pickup 608-350-8215 

West Side Pickup 608-350-8152 

Lyndon Station Pickup 608-350-8215 

Stephany Georgeson 

EASP Coordinator 

608-350-9058 

 

Pick up Procedures 

It is starting to get dark sooner, so please only 

text the EASP phone when you have arrived.  

We do not want students standing outside in 

the dark waiting for their ride. Safety is our 

number one goal! 

Hello EASP Families, 

The first month of EASP has flown by! The students are doing a great job of learning and following 

the classroom expectations at EASP. Fall is here and the staff at EASP have been busy planning 

fun fall activities! I’m sure you will be seeing many pumpkins, leaves, and fall themed projects com-

ing home in backpacks over the next few weeks!  

The Eagle After School Program is designed to be an academically engaging program for the 

School District of Mauston’s elementary students.  We will be sending home a family and student 

survey later this month.  We use the survey to help guide our programming. Our goal is to provide 

enrichment opportunities that your child/children are interested in! 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me with any questions or concerns! 

Thank you, 

Stephany Georgeson 
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